
 

 

UNITY AREA REGIONAL RECYCLING CENTER 
 

95 Leonard Rd Phone: 568.3117 

Thorndike, ME 04986 Fax: 568.3319 

E-mail: uarrc@uninets.net www.uarrc.org 

 

 

Attendance:  Michael Berry (Thorndike), Brian Gaudet (Unity), Rob Hogg (Troy), Kip Penney 

(Knox), S. Paige Zeigler (Montville), Dave Adamson (Freedom), Dave McDaniel(Jackson) 

 

November 16th, 2017 

 

Meeting began at 7:00pm 

 

Motion made to accept the minutes. Motion Passed. Small edit to remove random date from the 

top of the page. Actual date is in the minutes body. 

 

Discussion of the 1,3-7 plastics issue. TOMRA currently doesn’t have a market for the 1, 3-7 

plastics. Sullivan’s wants to charge $75 a ton to haul the material to EcoMaine. They are aware 

we have been sending material in their trucks and would like to charge back to July 2017 for that 

service. The glass as well will need a hauler. We will continue to negotiate with Sullivan’s.  

 

Motion made to pass the budget. Motion passed.   

 

Meeting Adjourned at 8:15pm 


